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22nd February 2017 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Book Fair 
 
We are holding a Book Fair in school on Monday 27th & Tuesday 28th February. The times to 
visit the Fair have been arranged as follows. 
 
Times: Monday -    3.00pm to 3.45pm 
  Tuesday -  3.00pm to 3.45pm 
  
The children will be given a book token during the week for World Book Day, which they may use 
as part payment at the Book Fair. We hope this event will be helpful to you. The school also 
benefits from all purchases and enables us to provide additional book resources. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Christine Dickens      
Headteacher       
 
 
 
 


